Glelle,

We are beyond thankful to you for taking the time
to get to know us and consider our family for your child.

If we’re being completely honest, we would much rather be
greeting you with a hug and sitting down with a cup of coffee
than writing this letter. We know that we can’t do that right now,
so we’re hoping you hear our hearts through these next few words.
We admire you so much and can’t imagine how you’re feeling
right now. We want you to know we are on your team and we
want to lock arms with you and figure this out together.

We would describe our home as laughter-filled, seeking to love God
and love people. Our faith is very important to us, so we want to live
that out daily. We promise to teach your child about God and the
love He has for them.

We can’t thank you enough for taking the time to consider our family.
The gravity of this decision is not lost on us. Please know
we are praying for you as you seek wisdom and guidance
for what is best for your baby. If it is our family that you choose,
we will be forever grateful. We will strive to honor you
and live up to every hope and dream
that you have for us as the family for your little one.

- Luther & Bethany



